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VMS, 

The council must rescind the current VMS regulations. They 
are too much of a burden to small boat fishermen. They should be 
rescinded until the time when small boats (under thirty six feet) 
can fish back on the shelf with high enough catch limits to support 
the current expensive units, or until there are acceptable low cast 
alternatives. Even if the first units are free, they draw too much 
current and are not built to withstand small boat conditions. No 
small boat fishermen can afford to replace $3500 units. The most 
expensive electronics I have on my boat are under $600. The 
monthly bill is too high and disconnect and reconnect fees should 
be not be almost as much as a year of monthly payments. Right 
now Google is offering to track people with cell phones for free. In 
a few years, technology will have a suitable system for small boats 
users. The council should rescind the current law until better-suited 
units and systems are available, or shelf catches support the more 
expensive units.  
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